
Dear Supervisors, 

Please rescind the cannabis expansion ordinance (CCAO, 22.18).  

As a petition signature gatherer I saw that most people in Mendocino County are not in favor of 

cannabis cultivation expansion - at least until we have more water, an EIR and a permitting 

process that has processed the current applicants. I understand how frustrating it is to know the 

county needs revenue and to see big cannabis grows as a way out of money woes. Please don't 

waste $300,000 on a special election. Postpone the expansion until it is wise to do so! 

Sincerely, 

Robin Goldner, 3rd District Resident 

 


